ClerkoftheBoard, ClerkoftheBoard

From: Beverly Vandermeulen

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 2:17 PM

To: Bennett, Steve
Subject: Tar sand drilling

Hello Supervisor Bennett,

I cannot attend tomorrow's Supervisor meeting. From everything I have managed to read on this type of drilling and this large quantity of wells, the impacts to our area can be nothing but negative. They could negatively affect our water supply, air, and traffic.

I fully support your effort to have an Environmental Impact Study done on this project. I hope the other Supervisors will agree with you. I will watch on TV or my Kindle.

Thank you for bringing this to discussion.

Beverly Vandermeulen

. Leisure Village Camarillo Resident.